
 

 
 
 
 

Year 7 Settling In Evening  
Yesterday we hosted this event in school to allow parents of our new Year 7s the opportunity to 
meet with their child’s form tutor and check in to see how the first few weeks have been. 
Thank you to all of you who attended – we had a great turnout. It was lovely to hear so much 
positive feedback and to hear how much these new students are enjoying life at BHS.  
It was also great to be able to share with parents what a great impression their children have 
made in these first few weeks. Scary thought: we have already passed the halfway point in this 
first half-term…how quickly that has flown by! 

Fencing Around Front Field 

This work will begin on Monday. To add to the security of the site and for the Culture Shack, we 
are having fencing installed around the front rugby field. Residents please be aware that this 
should not be used as a cut-through or a dog-walking area as it is school land and a teaching 
space. The area will eventually be fenced off to stop entry at both ends of the field, and entry 
to the Culture Shack will have a separate pathway. 

Pre-loved Uniform/Trainers 
If any families would like to donate pre-loved uniform items, please drop them off in reception. 
We are especially short of school skirts, and trainers for Games/PE in smaller sizes. 
Thank you to those who have already contributed to our stock. Parents may also want to check 
out this site to try to obtain pre-loved items of uniform: https://oldschooluniform.co.uk/Shop  
 

Food Prep Containers – Going, Going, Gone 
From Mrs Bradley: Please be aware that any food containers that have been left in Food Tech 
will be donated to charity shops at half term in 3 weeks’ time if they have not been claimed by 
then. Thank You. 
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Mental Health Signposting 
We have now been awarded the NY Healthy Schools Silver Award!  

 
 

 
 

 
Further Information 

 
In our area, there are a range of national and locally-funded support forums for children and young 
people which are now embedded, including: 
https://thegoto.org.uk/ The Go-To Website – the home of wellbeing and mental health in North 
Yorkshire. The website helps young people find the right help and support to stay well, whatever is 
happening in their life.  
Childline - free, confidential, anonymous 24/7 service for 
anyone under 19 in the UK with any issue including emotional 
and mental health. 
YoungMinds  Textline – free, 24/7 text support for young 
people across the UK experiencing a mental health crisis, 
with texts answered by trained volunteers supported by 
experienced clinical supervisors 
Buzz Us Text Messaging Service  – confidential advice, 
support and signposting from a wellbeing worker within one 
working day via text for young people aged 11-18 across 
North Yorkshire and York. 
 
There is further information – including health professionals' 
referral forms – on NHS North Yorks CCG Website . 
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Well Done Maddie! 
 

Maddie (Year 8) has just taken part in the 10th 
Commonwealth Karate Championship in 
Birmingham. She was selected to take part with 
her club and worked really hard over the 
summer to prepare. It was tough competition 
but Maddie managed to get through to the 
second round. It was an amazing experience 
had by all! Congratulations Maddie!  

 

Fab Effort Keira! 
 
Keira (Year 9 ) is interested in completing the 
Duke of Edinburgh challenge programme, so she 
went with her grandad who used to be a D of E 
assessor and team leader at the Wensleydale 
school at Leyburn on a bronze route up  
Gunnerside Gill. 
Together they completed a total walk of 17km! 
Her grandad said she is a natural walker and has 
a good pace…Well done Keira, amazing job! 
 
 
 

What’s Coming Up? 
Mr Childe will be writing up a review of this week’s PSHE trips to Bradford in next week’s 
newsletter. 
 

 

 
DATE EVENT AUDIENCE 

3rd October Data Clan Talk Year 10 students 

4th & 5th 
October 

Primary School Poppy 
workshops 

Primary students and student 
ambassadors 

5th October Maths Primary Enrichment 
Day 

Primary students and ambassadors 

10th October Area Football Year 7/8 boys 

13th October Post 16 Information Evening 
Little Shop of Horrors 
auditions 

Year 11 students and parents 
BHS Actors 

14th October Restart a Heart Day Year 7 students 

19th & 20th 
October 

Geography Trip To Malham Year 8 Geog students 

24th – 28th 
October 

Half Term Holiday All students 



 
 

 

 
 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER WHEN BOOKING YOUR SUMMER 
HOLIDAY THAT STUDENTS ARE STILL IN SCHOOL ON 
MONDAY AND TUESDAY 24TH AND 25TH JULY 2023 

 



 
 

Lionesses Coaching 
Club 

(smartsheet.com) 
 
 

Training 
Sessions: 

17th October, 6-8pm Acklam 
Green Centre TS5 4JS 

 
18th October, 6-8pm 

Scarborough Sports Village 
YO11 2JW 

 
25th October 9.30am-12.30pm 
York Community Stadium YO1 

6GA 

 
 

Work Experience Opportunity 
 
Message from The Coore Arms Pub and Restaurant in Scruton: 
 
 I'm the owner of the Coore Arms Pub & 
Restaurant in Scruton, I have vacancies for pupils 
to get valuable work experience in a real work 
environment. 
We have a number of early evening and weekend 
positions available and wondered if this would be 
of any interest to the School. 
I can be contacted via email or if you would like 
to talk to me for further information my number is 
07715 25689. 
 
Many thanks, 
Mark.  
Mark Brown ( thecoorearms@gmail.com ) 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/6bd1bdc9c7c5479cbcae5e2ef08f9e03
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/6bd1bdc9c7c5479cbcae5e2ef08f9e03
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/6bd1bdc9c7c5479cbcae5e2ef08f9e03


Local Information & Notices 
(See separate info on Friarage Hospital Careers Fair) 

(And click here for more info on the National Space Academy’s Online Careers Conference: 
https://nationalspaceacademy.org/what-we-do/careers-conferences/online-careers-conference  
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